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THIS MONTH’S MEDITATION SCRIPTURE: “…And she will bear a Son, and you 
shall call His name Jesus, for it is He who will save His people from their sins.”  
Matt. 1:21 

 
In Christ Alone 
In Christ alone, Who took on flesh, Fullness of God in helpless babe! 
This gift of love and righteousness, scorned by the ones He came to save. 
'Til on that cross as Jesus died, the wrath of God was satisfied. 
For ev'ry sin on Him was laid.  Here in the death of Christ I live. 
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Responses From You 

From a brother in Louisville:  I appreciate your willingness to share and serve in so many ways. 

From a Family & Friends group member:  Congratulations on the Australia invitation / trip! I 
know it will bless many! 

 

Upcoming Ministry Meetings 

Family & Friends Group:  Tues, Jan 2, 2018; Tuesday, Jan 16, 2018; Tues Jan 30, 2018 

Overcomers Group:  Thurs, Dec 28, 2017-CANCELED; Thurs, Jan 11, 2018; Thurs, Jan 25, 2018 

 

Upcoming Prayer Initiatives 

Louisville Prayer Breakfast:  Wednesday, January 3, 2018.  Ramada Inn on Zorn Ave at I-71, 
Salon D.  7:00-8:30am. $6.00 continental breakfast.  Our speaker is Carol Sage of Moms In 
Prayer International. 

1 Voice Prayer Movement:  Friday, January 5, 2018.  First Philadelphia Independent Ministries 
at 980 Edward Avenue, Louisville, KY 40204.  6:00pm 

 

Year-End Charitable Giving 

Please seek the Lord prayerfully about making a year-end contribution to Abba’s Delight.  All 
gifts are tax-deductible, and must be post-marked no later than December 31, 2017 to be 
included for 2017.  If you would like to donate specifically toward next June’s teaching trip to 
Australia, please indicate so on your check or money order.  Otherwise, funds will be used for 
ongoing ministry expenses.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

If you do not wish to receive the Abba’s Delight Ministry Newsletter any longer, please let me know.  If you do wish 
to continue to receive it, please be certain to put our email address in your address book, so that this mailing does 
not go to your spam, and report to your carrier.  Thank you. 

 

Now unto Him who is able to keep you from stumbling and to make you stand in the presence of His 
glory blameless with great joy, to the only God our Savior through Jesus Christ our Lord, be glory, 
majesty, dominion and authority before all time and now and forever.  Amen.   Jude 24-25                                                                                                                                                                                     


